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The foundation
for a beautiful room.
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Locally owned & operated by neighbours you’ve known & trusted for over 45 years!

carpetone.com

26 Guelph St, Georgetown • 905-877-9896

Were you a resident of an
Ontario Training School?

If YES, A Class Action May Affect Your Rights.
Read This Notice Carefully.

• Were you a resident of an Ontario Training School during the years
1953-1984? If so, you may be a class member in the class action which has
now been certified by the court. The lawsuit seeks money for class members.

• Class Members are automatically included in the class action, unless they take
steps to exclude themselves (opt out) by June 4, 2020. If you want to stay in
the class action, you don’t need to do anything.

• If you opt out, you will not be part of the lawsuit and you will not be able to
share in any money or any other benefit obtained for the class if the lawsuit is
successful. But you will retain your right to sue the Province of Ontario as an
individual regarding the issues in this case.

• Arrangements can be made for you to get free independent legal advice if you
want it from Pro Bono Ontario: 1-855-255-7256.

• Please visit http://kmlaw.ca/cases/ontario-training-schools/ to get more
information about this class action and your rights, or contact us at
trainingschoolsclassaction@kmlaw.ca or 1-866-860-9364. If you wish to
provide it, it is useful for class counsel to have further information about your
experiences in advancing the class action, and to be able to provide you with
further updates about the case.

The Alexander Homestead Designation plaques unveiling was held Wednesday, Sept. 4.
Alexander House was built in 1854 by innkeeper William Alexander, while the first schoolhouse,
Glen Williams, was built in 1837. Attending the event were (from left) property owners Chris and
Rebecca Perkins, Mayor Rick Bonnette, Heritage Committee member Alison Walker, councillor
Ted Brown who chairs the committee, and committee member John Rowe.
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